NOTICE TO PATIENTS LIVING IN

ALVECHURCH

HOPWOOD

 LICKEY END

PLEASE NOTE THAT AS FROM 28TH MARCH 2011 WE HAVE HAD TO REDRAW OUR PRACTICE BOUNDARY. THIS IS DUE TO AN INCREASING PATIENT POPULATION AND THE LIMITATIONS ON OUR CURRENT SURGERY BUILDING.

ALL PATIENTS CURRENTLY LIVING IN THE ABOVE AREAS WILL BE ABLE TO REMAIN REGISTERED AT THE SURGERY WHILE AT THEIR CURRENT ADDRESS. 
WHEN THEY MOVE, IF THEIR NEW ADDRESS IS OUTSIDE THE NEW BOUNDARY, THEY WILL BE REQUIRED TO RE REGISTER WITH ANOTHER PRACTICE.

